South Hero Town Office

333 Route 2, PO Box 175, South Hero, VT 05486-0175

The Town Office would like to request ARPA funds of \$4,000.00 to purchase the following for technology upgrades for the office and committee/commission boards.

1. \$1,049.00

A second OWL for use by Town Committees/Commissions that meet outside of the Town Office building. A "travel" OWL if you will. It would be checked out much as a key to the building is.

2. \$280.00

(4) Webcams for use by Town Clerk, Town Assistant and Assistant Town Clerks for zoom meetings, webinars, and all remote training sessions. Currently our computers do not have microphones, or cameras.

3. \$1,500.00

Laptop designated to Town zoom meetings, whether in-house or off-site. This would also need to be checked out for any meetings.

4. \$330.00

Fax/Printer/Copier for use by searchers. With only one printer/copier in the office there is often a wait for the use of it by Town employees as searchers as copying or printing at the same time. We also offer fax services to town residents.

5. \$200.00

(4) Headphones for use by Town Clerk, Town Assistant and Assistant Town Clerks for zoom meetings, webinars, and all remote training sessions.

Thank you. Town Clerk, Naomi King Town Treasurer, Kim T Julow